
 

 

 
AERB – STUK (Finland) Bilateral Meeting held during November 18 - 20, 2019 at AERB 

 

A bilateral meeting between Atomic Energy Regulatory Board (AERB) and STUK, the nuclear 

regulatory body of Finland was held during November 18-20, 2019 at AERB, Mumbai.  A four 

member delegation from STUK was led by its Director General, Mr. Petteri Tiippana.  AERB 

delegation was led by Chairman, AERB, Mr. G. Nageswara Rao and the technical sessions 

were led by Executive Director, AERB, Mr. D.K. Shukla. Technical experts from Bhabha 

Atomic Research Centre (BARC) were also invited to make presentations on technical topics. 

Experience with regulatory review of VVER and EPR type of nuclear reactors, regulation in 

application of radiation sources, regulation and national practices in radioactive waste 

management were discussed during the meeting. The exchange of views proved to be 

mutually beneficial. AERB and STUK expressed their willingness to carry forward the 

cooperation in the areas of mutual interest.   

As a part of the meeting, STUK delegation also visited Tarapur Atomic Power Station 3&4.  

 

 

 
     Chairman AERB, Mr. G. Nageswara Rao interacting with STUK delegation 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
                       AERB and STUK bilateral meeting in progress 

 

 


